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[Redacted]
                                 18th Dec 1938
Mr T.J. Hickey

[Redacted]	

A Cara, 
         I had of course read with pleasure 
of the formation of your organisation in London, 
& I am glad to receive your letter. No doubt
all similar organisations will have a properly
organised point of contact in the near future.
         We are arranging a large Demonstration
in Manchester on Sunday Jan 15th, and are
hoping to publish a pamphlet on Partition to
sell for 1d. or 2d.     We have too managed to 
stimulate a little interest in the question in the
local press.
          No doubt you'll inform me should your 
present temporary address be changed.
                      Mise le meas, [with respect] A. Havekin, 
                                        Hon. Sec.
